
Paper Petition Details  
 
Buckingham Avenue East and Melbourne Avenue Petition 
 
 
We the undersigned residents of Buckingham Avenue East and Melbourne Avenue 
seriously object to the closure of Buckingham Avenue East and ask for a proper 
consultation meeting to find an appropriate alternative solution to the current over 
speeding and heavy traffic problems in these roads. 
 
We the residents wish to object to the scheme being introduced as an experimental 
measure at the site of Northampton Avenue, adjacent to 28 Buckingham Avenue East.  
This is not what we the residents asked for, so why is the Council forcing this onto us? 
 
This measure will turn Buckingham Avenue East into a boulevard where anti-social 
behaviour will thrive. 
 
 
This petition was received on 15th August 2011. 
 
This petition was passed to the Network Management Team Leader on 16th August 
2011. 
 
This petition was responded to on 18th August 2011 by the Traffic Technician. 
 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 95 

 
 

Council Response  

 
Further to a meeting between the local residents of Melbourne Avenue and Buckingham 
Avenue East and the ward councillor, the Authority received a petition against the 
proposed experimental measures of the road closure in Northampton Avenue.  Due to 
the majority of households asking for the Authority not to introduce the proposed 
measures, the Authority has withdrawn the experimental traffic orders for both the road 
closure and the parking measures.  
 
The Authority will therefore not be introducing the road closure, or any further measures 
with Melbourne Avenue or Buckingham Avenue East. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information please do not hesitate to 
contact us at: transportdevelopment@slough.gov.uk or if you prefer by telephone on 
01753 475111 and ask for the Traffic Technicians.  
 
 
 


